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FRIDAY 20th September 2019 

Dates for the Diary 
27/09 - MacMillian Coffee Morning 

03/10 - Harvest Festival 

24/10 - Halloween Disco 

25/10 - Good to be Green 

25/10 - Break up for Half-term 

04/11 - Return from Half-term 

06/11 - Bonfire & Books Event 

08/11 - Pyjama Dress Up Day 

19/11 & 20/11 - Parent’s Evening 

29/11 - Parents Forum 

02/12 - INSET Day 

17/12—Breakfast with Santa 

19/12 - Good to be Green 

20/12 - Christmas Carol Extravaganza 

20/12—Break up for Christmas 

Dear Families 

I hope you’ve had a good second  week back at Cottons Farm Primary 
Academy. 

At the start of a new year, we have been focussing on the children’s  
handwriting and presentation.  We have purchased fabulous, laminated 
exercise books with our school name on the front and we want our pupils 
to help keep them in top condition!  This week I was very impressed when 
I looked around the classes at the high standards of presentation that I 
saw.  If ever you want to check your child's work to see how well they are 
doing, just ask the class teacher. 
 
Next week, I look forward to welcoming you to our MacMillan Coffee 
Morning and Meet the Teacher. A separate letter has gone out about this 
with all the details.  We do hope you can come and in doing so help us 
raise money for this fantastic cause! 

Have a good weekend. 

 

Mr Stockwell 

Attendance 
EVERY day at school counts! Be on time at quarter to nine! 

Class attendance for this week :- 
Caterpillars—93% 
Gruffalos—88% 
Fantastic Foxes —98% 
The Explorers —99% 
The Hobbits—99% 

MacMillian Coffee Morning & Meet the Teacher 

On Friday 27th September at 9am, we have our Coffee Morning.  You will 

be invited to go into class with your child/children and take part in an 

activity.  Following that, we will meet in the hall 

to enjoy hot drinks & cake!  There will be a 

short talk about life at Cottons Farm.  There 

will also be a chance to make a donation  

towards MacMillian Cancer Support. 

Harvest Festival 
On Thursday 3rd October at 9:30am we will be going over to  

St Stephen’s Church to take part in a Harvest festival service.  The 

children will be performing songs and there will be a Harvest Talk 

from the vicar. 

 

We would love it if you could join us at the celebration!  We’d 

also be delighted if you could help us walk 

the children to the church!   

 

We will be collecting Harvest donations as 

well to give to the Padley Centre.  Please 

see a separate letter in due course with 

further details. 



 

Hall of Fame! 


